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  NEWSLETTER 8th February 2024 

More overleaf 

Friday 9th February - Final payments for Tattenhall due 
Friday 9th February - Individual School Photographs 
Monday 12th February -  Own Clothes Day - see details below 
Thursday 15th February - Chinese New Year themed lunch  
Friday 16th February - School closes at 3.15pm for half term 
Monday 26th February - School reopens after half term 
Wednesday 28th February - PGL Information Evening 5pm 
Monday 4th March - Final payments for Conway due 
Thursday 7th March - World Book Day - details to follow 
Thursday 7th March - World Book Day Lunch - see details below 
Tuesday 12th March - Parents Evening - details to follow 
Thursday 14th March - Parents Evening - details to follow 
Wednesday 20th March - Tattenhall Information Evening 4.30pm 
Wednesday 20th March - 22nd March - PGL Year 4 Residential 
Thursday 28th March - School closes at 3.15pm for end of term 
Monday 15th April - School reopens after Easter break 
 

Alder Hey Collection 
 

We are delighted to say we have raised £867.58 from our Christmas production silver tray     
collection after all the wonderful performances the children have done. Thank you for your     
generosity and support. 

Own Clothes Day --- Monday 12
th

 February. 
 

As part of our Spirituality Day on Monday, we are asking the children to help raise money to support the people 
of Morocco whose homes and lives were badly affected by the devastating earthquake last year.  
Our very own Jules from House of Dance spends a lot of time in Morocco and was actually there when the earth-
quake hit last September. Jules has already completed one visit to Morocco where she visited the people of the 
Atlas mountains taking much needed medical supplies and clothing. On her next visit, Jules is hoping to buy shoes 
and medicines which are in short supply. The money we raise on our non-uniform day will help to purchase these 
much needed supplies.  
Please send a donation (suggested donation £1) in to school with your child on Monday 12th February.  

Residential Visits    
Please can you ensure all residential visits are paid for via the online payments system or please send a 
cheque or cash to the school office. 
The Information evening for the Year 2 Tattenhall residential is Wednesday 20th March at 4.30pm in the 
school hall.      
The Information evening for the Year 4 PGL residential is Wednesday 28th February at 5.00pm in the 
school hall.  



Many thanks to those who have kindly submitted their feedback on our recent online, reading questionnaire - 
your answers are most helpful and we appreciate your time. Please feel welcome to discuss any thoughts with 
your child's class teachers and remember that useful information, about how we can all support your children's 
reading, can always be found on our school website either 1) Under the tab 'Our Curriculum' and 2) Year group 
specific information can be found at the bottom of each class page on an attached PowerPoint enti-
tled  'Information Evening'. 
 

As a reminder, if you have a Cheshire West library card you can find a whole host of online best sellers for free 

using the app Borrow Box (they include audiobooks)  or you can  access further digital books,          

magazines and newspapers using Libby . 
 

World Book Day will be celebrated this year Thursday 7th March - please do try to match your child's costume or 
prop with a book that they are able to  ideally bring in with them.  

World Book Day Lunch Thursday 7th March 

The Tiger Who Came To Tea!  

Tiger Tail Chicken Goujons with Tiger Stripe Potato Wedges, Peas and Sweetcorn 

Sophie's Sausage and Beans with Baked Potato 

Tiger roll filled with sliced ham, cheese or tuna mayo 

served with salad 

 Tiger Paw Print Biscuit 

 Orange Terrific Tiger Triffle 

Choice of yogurt or fresh fruit Selection of Drinks 

Please make sure you make your child’s lunch choice via 
school spider parents survey by 29th February 

 

 
Pop Up Play Village  

 
At The Hut on Fiddlers Lane.  The session will run fortnightly from 10.30-11.45am and are aimed at 
babies and children under 8 years old. Next session Wednesday 14th February. 
 
We are a mobile role play village where children can unleash their creativity and let their imaginations go wild! 
We pop up for many different services in your local area: 
- Ticketed play sessions - book your tickets then come and play! 
- Birthday parties 
- Entertainment for christenings 
- Wedding entertainment 
- Entertainment for festivals and fayres 
- Educational play in schools and early years settings 
- Hire of play areas 
- Collaboration with local businesses 
For tickets for our play sessions, bookings must be made in advance as tickets are limited to ensure a high quality play 
experience for all.    

Please visit their website www.popupplayvillage.co.uk 


